
Parent Update Monday 11th May 2020 

 

Following the government announcement, which like you, we only heard last night, we would like to 

assure you that over the next few weeks we will follow the recommendations and take advice from the 

local authority and will keep you informed of any changes that may begin in June. Until then the 

situation has not changed and we remain closed, except for a small number of children whose 

parents are key workers who cannot stay safely at home and some identified families. 

If you have any questions please contact school.  Thank you 

 

 

 


